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Summer 2020 

Activities & Resources 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 

 

The teaching team at Saxon have been busy preparing a range of activities and resources for the children to 

enjoy over the summer. As you will be aware, we will not be setting ‘Learning from Home’ over the summer 

holidays, however, please find attached the following resources to share with your child(ren): 

 

1. Top 5 English, Top 5 Maths and Top 5 Topic 

A range of recommended websites, challenges, resources and activities for the children to enjoy 

throughout their summer holidays  

 

2. One Page Profile  

Lots of children have already completed their One Page Profile during Transition Week, but we have 

included it again for those of you who did not get the chance to do this. Your child’s One Page Profiles 

can be given to his/ her new class teacher in September. 

 

3. Your Feelings and Achievements Whilst You’ve Been at Home 

A fantastic booklet produced by Dr Kathy Weston, to encourage children to reflect on their feelings and 

achievements during lockdown. We would love for all children to complete this during the summer 

holidays and return this to their new class teacher in September. You should also have received a paper 

version of this document this week. 

 

4. #SelfcareSummer Primary Pack 

A range of activities designed to improve mood, promote self-care and to support children with looking 

after their mental health.  

 

 

We hope that the children enjoy the above resources & activities and we look forward to hearing all about their 

experiences when they return. 

 

 

Wishing you and your families a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming the children back in 

September 

 

The Saxon Teaching Team 


